
 

Proceeds will benefit the Youth Cultural Grant Fund for children and grandchildren of the Club to help fund 
their German cultural interests.  A portion of proceeds are also donated to the 
Club’s Scholarship Program for high school students furthering German language 
studies as a major or minor in college. And to our annual Sommer Singspiel Day 
Camp held in August. 
 

For information on applying for a German language college scholarship or a youth 
cultural grant, contact  
organizer Judy Zodet. Additional information is also on the Grants/Scholarship page 
of the website. 

  

 Volunteers Needed to help bake Monday & Tuesday evenings through the first week in 
 December.  We begin as early as 4pm but volunteers may drop in throughout the evening. 

 

 Members Needed to order our delicious cookies! 
 

•  To help with baking, contact Judy Zodet at 717-203-7448 or jmzodet@icloud.com 
•  Mail order form to Judy or drop of at the Club. 

 

   Orders Due Sat., November 30 - Cookies ready for pick-up at the Club Wed., December 4 

   Orders Due Sat., November 30 - Cookies ready for pick-up at the Club Wed., December 4 
Please include payment with order.

(anise flavored cookie) 

(German gingerbread) 

 


